
Alumnae Student Relations Report – February 2020 

 

Mission: The ASR Committee sponsors programs, which help create a positive relationship 

between students and the Alumnae Association. This ongoing relationship encourages students 

to become supportive and active members of the AAMC when they become alumnae. 

Members:  Viji Nakka- Cammauf (Chair), Lynda Campfield, Michelle Balavich, Kristen Oliver, 

MelissaBerkay, Kelsey Lindquist, Latasha Warmsley, Bev Curwen, Miki Hong. 

Committee Meeting :  Thursday February 20,2020 

Winter Celebration for mid- year Graduates  was led on December 18, 2019 at RAH.  Alumnae 

Relations staff wanted to cancel the event due to low response .  We asked for the emails of the 

students and sent a personal appeal and we got a good number of them to attend. It turned out 

to be a special event for the students who came with family and friends . Since all of the College 

Officers was asked not to attend we had more time for student s to share more about their life 

at Mills and their accomplishments. The ASR Committee members along with the Governors 

distributed roses and ornaments to the students. They also shared their wishes and words of 

encouragement.  

Finals Snack Distribution: December 9, 2019.  This year we partnered with the office of the 

chaplain and the  Student affairs to  distribute the snack bags at the chapel following the service 

of Light and Darkness.  This was suggested to us as a way of drawing more students to 

participate . However there were very few students who came to the service and we had to 

take the snack bags to the Student center for later distribution. The committee has decided to 

go back to distribute the snacks in the dorms as we had been doing for the past few years. 

There are three upcoming events this semester: 

1. International Students Graduation dinner, Friday April 10 at 5: 30pm at RAH 

2. Pearl M Dinner for Seniors , Wednesday April 29 at 5:30pm 

3. Finals Snack distribution , Monday May 11 , 4-6 pm . 


